
 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REHABILITATION OF CAMERON 
STREET, EARL STREET, AND VERA 

CRESCENT 
 

 

(613) 646-2282 
 

P.O. Box 40,  
44 Main Street  

Cobden, ON  
K0J 1K0 

 
www.whitewaterregion.ca 

 

   July 3, 2022 

 

Dear Resident,   

   

Water Outage 

A water outage is taking place on July 4th and 6th for the following residents: 

 

This water disruption may result in temporary inconveniences including 

discoloured water and lower than normal water pressure. It is recommended 

that you flush COLD water for 15 minutes to clear any discoloured water from 

your plumbing when service is restored. If the problem persists, or you have 

any immediate concerns, please call (613) 646-2282. 

 

 
 

July 4th (8am to 5pm) 

Beachburg Road – 1766 & 1774 

Cameron St – All Addresses 

Vera Cres – All Address 

Cardel St – All Address 

Earl St – All Address 

Malcolm St – All Address 

 

July 6th (7am to 7pm) 

Beachburg Road – 1745 to 1767 & 1774 

Cameron St – All Addresses 

Vera Cres – All Address 

Cardel St – All Address 

Earl St – All Address 

Malcolm St – All Address 

 



 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

REHABILITATION OF CAMERON 
STREET, EARL STREET, AND VERA 

CRESCENT 
 

 

(613) 646-2282 
 

P.O. Box 40,  
44 Main Street  

Cobden, ON  
K0J 1K0 

 
www.whitewaterregion.ca 

 

 Road Closure and Traffic 

Beachburg Road (County Road 21) will be closed at Cameron Street from July 

5th to 6th to allow for a new watermain connection on Beachburg Road.  

Detours will be in place starting at 7am on Tuesday, July 5th.  Access to 

Cameron Street will be down to one lane will flagging operations in place. 

For more information about please visit www.municipal511.ca.  

 

 

 

Temporary Water 

To replace the existing watermain from Beachburg Road to Malcolm Street, 

the following properties will be switched onto a temporary watermain in the 

afternoon of Monday, July 4th.   

1744 Beachburg Road 

1766 Beachburg Road 

10 Cameron Street 

7 Cameron Street 

5 Cameron Street 

 

Regular testing will take place by Township’s water operator, Ontario Clean 

Water Agency. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.municipal511.ca/
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 Questions and Concern 

The Township and H&H Construction Inc. will take every precaution to 

minimize interruptions to the normal life of your family, but as you can 

appreciate, there may be some inconvenience during the construction. 

 

Council and Township staff would like to thank you in advance for your 

patience with the construction project. If you have any concerns related to 

the project or require special accessibility accommodations, please let us 

know by contacting the project manager noted below. 

 

Lane Cleroux 

Manager of Public Works 

Phone: (613) 646-2282 ext. 128 

E-mail: lcleroux@whitewaterregion.ca 


